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Yakima Regional Medical and Cardiac Center has announced that a new general surgeon, Wanda Good, 

D.O., has joined Central Washington Surgical Associates and the Yakima Regional Medical Staff.   

 

A graduate of Kansas City University School of Medicine and Biosciences, Dr. Good completed her 

General Surgery Residency at the University of Medicine and Dentistry of New Jersey in Stratford.  She 

also completed a Fellowship in Minimally Invasive Laparoscopic, Robotic, and Bariatric Surgery at the 

University of Arizona in Tucson.  This additional preparation included a special emphasis in metabolic, 

anti-reflux and bariatric (weight loss) surgeries. 

 

Dr. Good is excited to be relocating to this area, and brings with her a philosophy that emphasizes 

education and collaboration in providing surgical care to both English- and Spanish-speaking patients.  

Her advanced training in laparoscopic and robotic surgical techniques makes her a great asset to the 

Yakima community. 
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